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14th October 2022 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Re: Spanish Cookery Club 
 

The Spanish department are excited to offer a series of afterschool Spanish cooking sessions to 

KS4 students. These will take place once a term with students learning to cook a range of Spanish 

dishes. This opportunity will expose students to some of the most traditional dishes and it would 

be an ideal opportunity to widen their cultural knowledge, especially of those taking the language.  

There is a maximum of 25 places. If more than 25 students apply, places will be allocated on a 

lottery basis.  

The first session will take place on Thursday 20th October from 3.30-4.30pm and the students will 

learn how to make ‘churros con chocolate’. These are traditional fried dough sticks that are dipped 

in thick hot chocolate. Students will have the chance to taste their creations at the end of the 

session! 

We kindly request a £2 contribution towards the cost of ingredients to be paid via SCOPAY by 

Monday 17th October 2022. 

 
Please complete and return the attached slip to student reception and pay the £2 donation by 
Monday 17th October.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

L Gomez 

 
Ms Gomez 
Head of House 
 

 
Please return your slip by Monday 17th October.  
 
Spanish cookery club:  
 
Student name …………………………………………………………………… would like to attend the Spanish 
cookery club.  
 
My child does / does not have any food allergies or intolerances:  
 
Provide details:  ________________________________________________ 
 
I have paid the £2 fee online via SCOPAY.  
 
Signed:_______________________________ Date:____________________________________ 


